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June 4, 1980

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of International Programs
Export/Import and Intl., Safeguards
Mail Station NMBB 8213
Washington, D.C. 20555

Attn: Ms. Betty Wright

Re: Application No. XSNMO1l605

Dear Ms. Wright:

As per our telephone conversation, I am enclosing tuo
copies of our telex to the Soviet Union referring to
their request for U308 Standards. One copy of the
telex is for forwarding to the State Department and
the other copy is for your recorda., PFurther communi-
cations or developments pertaining to this application
will be forwvarded to you.

I assume there is nothing further to be done at this
time until the IAEA clearance is received. However,
please notify us if any additional information is
needed.

Thank you for your assistance and cocperation.
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Linda Lee Muller
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ATTN: ISOTOPE DEPT
RE: YR ORDER 605

DJE YO ABSENCE OF AN AGREEMENT FOR COOPERATION BETWEEN US AND
USSR, ARRANGEMENTS FOR TRANSFER OF THIS MATERIAL MUST BE MADE
UNDER AUSPICES OF THE INTERNATIONAL ATOMIC ENERGY AGENCY IN
VIENNA.

IN ORDER FOR US TO CONTINUE WITH EXPORT APPLICATION, YOU MUST
NEGOTIATE PROJECT AND SUPPLY AGREEMENTS WITH THE lAEA. PLS
ADVISE US AS SOON AS THIS IS COMPLETED AND CLEARED THRU lAEA
SO0 WE MAY PROCEED HERE.
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